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Class One Homework 

Wednesday 30th September 2020 

Dear Parents/Legal Guardians,        

So far this term, children have been set daily reading, Sumdog online tasks and phonics to practise. Each child 
has now been given some homework books to enhance this provision. Please could you work with your 
children to complete the tasks: 

Year 1 children  

Maths Daily Practice Book- one page a day 

Phonics Buster- one page a week 

KS1 year 1 Targeted Question Book- one page a week 

Year 2 children 

KS1 Maths Reasoning- one page a week 

KS1 Maths Arithmetic- one page a week 

KS1 English Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling- one page a week 

KS1 English Reading- one comprehension every 2 weeks 

 

Please note that due to the current circumstances regarding COVID 19, these books cannot be returned to 
school each week to be marked by your child’s class teacher. Until procedures change please mark these with 
your child and encourage them to correct any questions they may have answered incorrectly. Any comments, 
feedback and uploaded photos can be sent to your class teacher through Class Dojo to enable them to ensure 
that homework is being completed and that it is set at the correct standard.. 

 

In the event of your child needing to take time of school to self-isolate, or for any future school closure due to 
COVID-19, please could children complete one page from each booklet every week day. The tasks in the books 
match with curriculum coverage for each half term and are good revision for the children, should they need to 
be off school. As well as these activities, please can the children continue to read with an adult each day. This 
can be recorded and sent to your child’s class teacher on Class Dojo, as they do not have home-school reading 
logs this year.  

There is a section of the school website entitled Home School Learning which has further information 

https://whittingham.eschools.co.uk/. 

 

We are also monitoring in school how long the children spend on Sumdog activities each week, as well as 
checking to see that they are completing a range of activities for Maths and English on this resource.  

 

Please note that the expectation in KS1 is to know all your number bonds to 10, 20 and 100 and many children 
would benefit from practising this. There are online activities that the children use in school and can also 
access at home, such as J2E Blast on School 360, which can help with this.   

 
Your support is much appreciated. 
Kind regards, 
 
Amy Armstrong            Class One Teacher 

https://whittingham.eschools.co.uk/

